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May 25, 2022 
 
 
Truett Smith 
City of Bryant 
210 Southwest Third St., Bryant, AR 72022 
 
RE: Midtown Phase 3 (Hope Job# 07-0032) 
 
Dear Truett: 
  
On behalf of the property owner, Hope Consulting is requesting the review of the next phase of 
Midtown. We would like to be placed June 2nd, 2022 DRC Agenda. It is our goal to be on the July 
11th Planning Commission meeting.  
 
 
The developer of this project is Graham Smith Construction, LLC  
 
Contact information: 
Graham Smith Construction, LLC 
15100 Pride Valley Road, Little Rock, Arkansas 72223 
501-217-8400 
graham@grahamsmithcompanies.com 
 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns or if I can be of any further 
assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jonathan Hope 

 


